
 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  June 22, 2010 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the school listed below.   

 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 151 

Description:  Cash $75.00 

Given By:  Dr. & Mrs. William West through CREATE 

Purpose:  For school use 

Site:   Tupelo Middle School 

Presented By: Ms. Linda Clifton 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 152 

Description:  Canon Rebel Digital Camera with lens 
   Canon Rebel XS serial # 2440538339 

Given By:  Anonymous Student 

Purpose:  For school use 

Site:   Thomas St. Elementary School 

Presented By: Dr. Debbie Davis 

 


